
Declaring a Minor in Psychological and Brain Sciences  

1. Get the declaration form, available at https://advising.columbian.gwu.edu/forms 

2. Fill out the declaration form with the courses that you have taken and will take toward 

the minor. The list of courses should add up to a minor in Psychological and Brain 

Sciences: http://bulletin.gwu.edu/arts-sciences/psychological-and-brain-

sciences/minor/ 

3. Send the form to Dr. Dopkins (dopkins@gwu.edu). 

4. When the form is returned to you, send it to: 

https://advising.columbian.gwu.edu/forms 
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